
 

 

Whereas, Cheryl Osborn has been helping children have fun, develop self-
confidence, and improve their fitness, flexibility, and hand-eye coordination 
through the sport of baton twirling; and 
 
Whereas, Cheryl started teaching baton when she was 15 years old, about the 
same time she became a twirler at Westminster High School; and 
 
Whereas, Cheryl went on to twirl for the Denver Broncos professional football 
team as a member of the Broncettes during the 1959-60 season; and 
 
Whereas, Cheryl has coached hundreds of athletes, and began coaching with 
the City of Westminster Parks and Recreation Department in 1997; and 
 
Whereas, Cheryl continues to make a positive difference in the lives of young 
people through the sport of baton twirling; and 
 
NOW, THEREFORE I, NANCY MCNALLY, Mayor of the City of Westminster, on 
behalf of the entire City Council and Staff do hereby proclaim appreciation to 
Cheryl Osborn for her 20+ years of service with Parks, Recreation and Libraries 
as well as many more years making a positive difference in the lives of young 
people as a dedicated 
 

TEACHER IN THE SPORT OF BATON TWIRLING 
 
and call upon the people of Westminster to recognize Cheryl Osborn as a 
devoted coach who has inspired youth in many ways that reach beyond 
baton twirling.    
 
Signed this 13 day of February, 2023. 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Nancy McNally, Mayor 
 




